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May 27, 2022

Federal Election Commission
Scott Bennett
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst

RE: ID #C00313700 February Monthly Report

Dear Mr. Bennett:

Thank you for your letter of May 3, 2022 requesting additional information regarding TU PAC’s February 2022 Monthly
Report.

On July 26, 2021, TU PAC sent a $2,500 contribution check to Perlmutter for Congress (the “Campaign”) via UPS. The UPS
envelope was signed for and the check was cashed on July 27, 2021. TU PAC relinquished control of the contribution when
it provided the check to UPS in an envelope addressed to the Campaign.  We were subsequently notified by the Campaign
that it had not received or deposited the contribution.

TU PAC investigated the matter internally and concluded that the check was sent via UPS in the normal course, and
contacted both UPS and TU PAC’s depository, US Bank (the “Bank”).  UPS confirmed that the envelope was signed for, but
informed us that the signature was illegible. The Bank also opened an investigation.  Finally, we understand that the
campaign contacted the Metropolitan Police Department to report the theft.

TU PAC also pursued a refund from the Bank.  The long process of providing the Bank documentation to show that the
check
was stolen after TU PAC relinquished control was further delayed by the pandemic, and TU PAC only received the refund
from the Bank in January.  That refund from the Bank was reported on TU PAC’s February 2022 report.
In TU PAC’s 2021 year-end filing, we reported the made contribution and documented the matter in a memo entry.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out directly to myself or to our Custodian of
Records, Laura Salameh at 202-923-5259 or Laura.Salameh@transunion.com.

Sincerely,

Jill Griffin
TU PAC Treasurer
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